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Change in PE Days 
 
 

6th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This letter is to inform you of a change in our school's PE days. 
 
Effective immediately, the new PE days for each year group will be as follows: 

• Monday: Year 4 & Year 5 
• Tuesday: Year 2 & Year 1 
• Wednesday: Year 3 & Year 1 
• Thursday: FS1, FS2 & Year 2 
• Friday: Year 6 & Year 3 

 
Please ensure your child comes to school appropriately dressed for PE on their designated 
days.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
St Edmund’s Staff 
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